
From: Damien Murphy
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Keep Voter proof of Identity
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 8:59:04 AM

Dear  Sir / Madam

It  has  come  to  my  attention  that  one  objective  of  the  Electoral and Other
Legislation Amendment Bill 2015  is  to  remove  any  requirement  for  voters  to 
show  identity  when  voting.  This  objective  is  wrong  simply  because  it 
facilitates  fraud.   We  were  aware  of  neighbours  who  "boasted"  about  voting 
several  times  during  the  early  90's.  It  is  all  too  clear  that  voters  can  very 
easily  commit  fraud  if  identity  proof  is  not  required.  Please  do  not  implement
/ facilitate  such  an  objective.

Faithfully

Damien  Murphy
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